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Matters relative to Northwest Connector

The Northwest Connector is approved for inclusion in the State bid letting in August. Because of all
the issues and requirements of the Federal Highway Administration, additional costs were incurred
for appraisals and acquisition services. These additional costs totaled $15,500. Gresham Smith and
Partners have requested reimbursement for these additional costs. This request was recommended
by the City Manager and City Clerk.

SUMMARY: As discussed in the work session, the Northwest Connector is approved for inclusion in
the State bid letting in August. Because of all the issues and requirements of the Federal Highway
Administration, additional costs were incurred for appraisals and acquisition services. These
additional costs totaled $15,500. Gresham Smith and Partners have requested reimbursement for
these additional costs. This request is recommended by the City Manager and City Clerk.

BUDGET ACCOUNT: 311-43100-931-011

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Approve reimbursement to Gresham, Smith and Partners.
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